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Friday 11th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of the Department for Education’s recovery plan, the Secretary of State for 

Education is providing financial assistance to schools and academies in the form of a grant 

called School-Led Tutoring. The aim of the grant is to support catch up for lost education 

due to the Covid 19 pandemic.  

Miss Mace’s Tuesday tutoring group has been going really well and we would very much 

like to extend it, however, the diary for next term is full with the residential, SATs week, 

Young Voices… Therefore, there will be no tutoring in term 5 but we do plan to continue in 

term 6 and will send out dates closer to the time. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss May 
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